
Subject: Nice Meeting You and Hollywood Media District BID Upcoming PLUM Committee July 7, 2016 3pm
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 06/28/2016 12:45 PM
To: Leo Grifka
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Leo:

It was a pleasure meeting you last week as well.  Just as a followup, it is my understanding that HQ Group will be presenting their project 
regarding 723 Lillian Way next Thursday July 7, 2016 at 3pm to our PLUM Committee.   Unfortunately I will be out of town, however my 
Operations Manager, Jim Omahen   (323-860-0088) will be there in the event you have any questions.  The location of the meeting is as 
follows:

Date:  Thursday July 7, 2016

Time:  3pm

Location:  The Musicians Union   (Greg the Security Guard will direct you to room where HMD is meeting)
     817 N. Vine Street
      Hollywood, CA  90038

If you are planning to bring handouts for the Board Members please make 25 copies.  The presentation itself should last no longer than 20 
minutes with q&a included.    I am planning on leaving town on July 7th and will be back on July 9th for my son’s College Orientation in 
Northern California.  Any questions please do not hesitate to call or email me direct at lisa@mediadistrict.org. 

Look forward to working with you in the near future.

Regards,

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org
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